
BECOME A CARER FRIENDLY PLACE
Embedding connections in the community

Carers Victoria, in partnership with 
Neighbourhood Houses Victoria,  
the Municipal Association Victoria  
and Department of Families, Fairness  
and Housing (DFFH), is extending  
support to carers by providing 
opportunities to connect and engage  
in carer friendly communities in local, 
easily accessible spaces. 

Neighbourhood Houses and local Councils 
are invited to undertake Carer Friendly 
training to develop greater awareness of 
the varied needs of carers, how they can 
better support carers, offer specific carer 
activities and provide pathways to carer 
supports and programs.

On completion of this training 
Neighbourhood Houses and local Councils 
become designated Carer Friendly places, 
easily identifiable by the Carer Friendly logo. 

In Carer Friendly places carers can: 

	› Meet in welcoming and warm spaces; 

	› Find information about supports and 
services that exist for carers; 

	› Connect with other people in their  
local community; 

	› Participate in local programs and activities;

	› Enjoy spaces for support group meetings; 

	› Connect to programs and pathways 
specifically for carers. 

The next training session
The next training session is being hosted by 
the City of Port Phillip Council and will be 
delivered by Carers Victoria.

When: Thursday 9 March, 9.30am - 11.00am

Where: St Kilda Town Hall (Training Room) 
Entrance 99A Carlisle Street, St Kilda

Bookings essential: www.trybooking.com/CFTJD
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